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Spanish this half term is learning how to talk 

about family members 

Miembros de la familia  
 
padre           father 
madre          mother 
hermano           brother 
hermana        sister  
bebe               baby 
abuela                grandmother  
abuelo           grandad 
tio      uncle 
tia       aunt 
prima    cousin female 
Primo    cousin male 
 
 

Friday 18th March 2022 

Last week Guava Class performed their very first assembly, all about their English text ‘The Beast’ – it was very funny and the children 

did a superb job of retelling it. This week Mulberry Class shared with us what they have been learning about ‘The Windrush’ in History, 

as well as reminding us about St Patrick day. It was a thought provoking performance and their empathy and understanding were very 

impressive. We cannot express enough how fantastic it is to have the children back performing and also going out on their visits.  

Thank you for supporting Red Nose Day today – it was a beautiful Spring day and all the children had a fun, sporting session with our 

guests the London Bronchos – Rugby players. Our Junior Travel Ambassadors put on an assembly this week to tell everyone about the 

Big Walk and Wheel challenge, which takes places all across the UK for the next two weeks. This is a two week challenge to help 

everyone understand the health and wellbeing benefits of walking to active travel. We are having two SHOESDAYs and a staff stepathon 

in this period.  Next Saturday morning, we will have our family gardening session with our Forest School teacher Miss Wood to help 

prepare our pond and vegetable patch for the Spring and Summer, further details will be sent this week. 

Today, I am sharing with you the news that Mrs Ives, our Deputy Head Teacher, will be retiring at the end of this academic year. Mrs 

Ives carries out an important and vital job at West Acton, overseeing SEND and Safeguarding. The Governing Board and myself will be 

working hard to recruit a new Deputy Head for West Acton over the next weeks. I am sure that you will join me in thanking Mrs Ives 

for nine years of hard work and wish her all the best for the next chapter of her life.      

Have a nice weekend, Miss Kondo. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 and Year 6 SATS 

meetings for parents/carers 

 

Each week Mrs Livingstone will be checking 
out our best Bug Club Readers 

 
Top 5 Bug Club reading classes for this week 
Joint 1st 100% - Lime Class and Zaytouna Class 
3rd  87%  - Tamarind Class 
4th  43% - Guava Class 
5th  33% - Ivy Class 
Top 6 Bug Club readers across the school for 
this week 
1st  Omar (Guava Class ) read 17 books 
2nd Aisha (Willow Class) read 16 books 
Joint 3rd  Akito (Guava Class) 
and Nanase (Damson Class) – both read 15 
books 
Joint 5th  Sabrina (Guava Class)  and Nami (Ivy 
Class) – both read 11 books 

 

SINGING EVENTS 

Please see the letter sent this week for full details of our Easter 

Bonnet and Spring Sings! 

 

 

 



 

 

FUNdraising! Doing something funny for money –  

we were active and showing consideration to others. 

Thank you to the London Bronchos for visiting us today! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 

 

 



Science 

British Science week is here and pupils have been learning about growth in all of 

its forms! Year groups have learned about key scientists, hopefully inspiring careers 

in science when they grow up. Here are a few examples of work: 

 

  

 

 

Our learning about growth does not end this week . . . we will continue to grow our knowledge next 

week with engaging workshops on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 

Don’t forget - if you want to enter a poster for the BSW competition, please submit your entry to 

your class teacher by 31st March.  Below are some of the prizes you could win! 

 

 



 

We wish our families and friends who celebrated this week: 

  

 



 

 



 

This week’s top tip from Mrs Ahmad- West Acton School Therapist 

I am here at West Acton on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays this year. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you to those who were able to join our Parent Coffee Morning to think 

about our wellbeing and that of our children’s. It was lovely to hear from you and 

your experiences. We were able to think together about the ways that we respond 

to children when they come to us with a problem. 

Nurturing family connections through mealtimes: 

Often dinnertime can feel like hard work, a mission that you just want to get 

through. However studies show that having dinner together as a family is a top 

predictor for how well children will do in school and in adolescence. The ritual of 

sharing food with those we love offers children the security of belonging, being 

nurtured and a space to talk and share. 

How can parents help? 

Try to have at least a few nights a week when you can all eat together. Keep that 

space sacred, safe and positive and, most importantly, switch off the TV and all 

devices-including your own phones! It is helpful to keep dinner fun and playful 

and to engage everyone in preparing the meal/and or setting the table. Think of 

rituals you can put in place and try to make the discussions interesting for 

everyone. And the first secret is to keep the food healthy but simple: look after 

yourself and save your energy for connecting with your family. 

 

 

House points for this week 

 



West Acton Primary School Weekly Values Rewards 

W/c 7th March      

Nursery Acorn Khason Raya Hinari I 

Rec Banyan Titan Mariam Sota 

Rec Fir Elysian Hajar Noor 

Rec Olive Remy Raye Yasir Umar 

Y1 Ash Mohamed Jin Salma 

Y1 Guava Layah Khalil Sadan 

Y1 Katsura Arber Amber Alexzander 

Y2 Chestnut Shun Aminetou Ilyas 

Y2 Damson Prajay Musawer Hana 

Y2 Juniper Raeyan Lucjan Sama 

Y3 Holly Nico Jawan Akshaya 

Y3 Ivy Layla Elyas Sam 

Y3 Rowan Ali Maya Sham 

Y4 Mulberry Joud Iris Ian 

Y4 Pine Sarah, Keigo Yuta Obid 

Y4 Sycamore Mahta Danar Amelia 

Y5 Elder Alonso Mariam Eisa 

Y5 Quince Luis Katie Yazn 

Y5 Willow Tbc Tbc Tbc 

Y6 Lime Aya Yasin Maria D 

Y6 Tamarind Sharae Liya Leona 

Y6 Zaytouna Sana Yara Abdulrahman 

Woodlands Tbc Tbc Tbc 

 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring term ends on  

Friday 1st April at 1.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

DDo not send your child to school 

with COVID-19 symptoms – please 

test them first. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



  



 

 



 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 


